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A message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a great week in school celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. The children had a great time enjoying a picnic on 
the field on Monday and have created some fantastic artwork linked to different decades of the Queen’s reign. It was a delight to 
welcome the elderly members of the community into school yesterday to enjoy an afternoon tea. Prefects in Year 6 served tea 
and scones and Reception children sang some songs. It was a lovely afternoon which was enjoyed by all!  

As well as this, the Parish Council have donated a life size cardboard cut out of the Queen which has been popping up around the 
school and even joined us for celebration worship this morning! See if you can spot her in a photograph overleaf. 

Thank you to all of you who have completed the parent questionnaire; so far we have had 90 responses to this which is excellent. 
I will write to you after the break to share the results, but the response has been overwhelmingly positive. Thank you for your 
support. 

It has been a short and busy half term and I hope you all have a lovely break and enjoy spending more time outside as the  
weather improves. Please take some time over the holiday to ensure that children have the correct uniform, particularly school 
shoes, and that all items are named (including ties)! This makes returning lost items much easier.  

Have a great half term! 

Mr T. Brunson    
Headteacher               

 

Worship Section 

This week in collective worship we have looked at the                                                                                 
Queen’s service to our country and other nations around                                                                                          
the world. She is also the head of the Church of England.                                                                                          
In some churches a prayer is said for the Queen and the                                                                                          
Royal family. 

If you would like to, consider everything we have learnt                                                                              
this week about the Queen and write your own prayer                                                                                    
about her. Bring these in to share with your class after                                                                                  
half term. 

Follow me on Twitter: 

@ColnbrookHead 

Congratulations! 

Following on from our maths week last 
week, a big congratulations to Jude 
(Year 5) and Harvey (Year6).  

Both have won £10 gift vouchers for 
their amazing efforts in Times Table 
Rockstars in recent weeks.  

Well done to you both!  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Please remember that the SCHOOL 

IS CLOSED ON MONDAY 6TH JUNE.  

School re-opens after the half term 

break on TUESDAY 7TH JUNE. 

 Attendance 

Year 5 98.33% 

Year 1 97.41% 

Reception 95.00% 

Year 4 94.40% 

Year 3 94.20% 

Year 2 92.59% 

Year 6 90.95% 

Nursery AM 90.48% 

Nursery PM 86.11% 

Reception   -   Aaron O 

Year 1  -   Ishan 

Year 2          -    Logan 

Year 3          -    Rania 

Year 4          -    Naylor 

Year 5          -    Oliver 

Year 6          -    Sophia 

Resource B -    Tommy-Lee 

Star of the Week 
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DIARY DATES 

30th May-3rd 
June 

Half term break 

6th June School closed in lieu of Jubilee Bank 
Holiday  

7th June School re-opens 

9th June Family Phonics Workshop: 1:45pm 

Makaton Signs of the Week 

Reception Class enjoy 
their Jubilee picnic! 

Jubilee Celebrations 

We have all enjoyed the            
celebrations in school this week, 
including our picnic and PTA 
Tombola. Thank you for all your 
donations. We raised £45. 

We also welcomed elderly          
residents in our community to a 
Jubilee afternoon tea party, who 
were entertained by Reception 
class and our prefects. 

Jubilee Artwork 

Each class were given 
a different decade of 
the Queen’s reign to 
learn about and the 
children created  
artwork depicting key 
events in their own 
way. 


